Jennifer Swokowski
—

From: Eric Sitkiewitz - D6

Sent: Monday, June 12, 2023 8:32 PM

To: James Brey - D4 )

Cc: ’ Mackenzie Reed; Dan Koski; Greg Minikel; Eric Nycz; Nick Reimer; Justin Nickels; Jennifer
Swokowski

Subject: Re: Request From Petskull Brewing For Event Being Held June 24th

Please proceed with the placement of the item on the agenda.
Eric J. Sitkiewitz

Alderperson District 6
City of Manitowoc
900 Quay Street
Manitowoc, Wi 54220

esitkiewitz@manitowoc.org
Phone (920) 686-1324

Sent from my iPhone

On Jun 12, 2023, at 8:10 PM, James Brey - D4 <jbrey@manitowoc.org> wrote:

Helle Council President Sitkiewitz,

Today | received a message from Paul Hoffman, owner of Petskull Brewing, requesting the ability to
have a portion of the tent he is renting for his approved event on June 24th to be placed proportionally
into the right of way of North 11th Street near his premises one day earlier on June 23rd. Here is the
relevant portion of his request:

Happy Monday Jim! My real question is related to the show and I'm looking for your expertise. I'm
encountering difficulties with scheduling the delivery of stuff I'm renting. Because the show is on a
Saturday, anything I've rented/reserved are coming on Friday - apparently these places don't work on
Saturdays. The beer wagon and porta potties | can move to the private lot where the show is - that's
no biggie. The major issue I've got is the tent. The tent is going going to protrude probably 20 feet
out onto North 11th. This was not an issue when I set this up, as | was under the impression they were
setting up on Saturday after | close the road section. Now I'm going to have a tent protruding out
onto North 11th on Friday. What can 1 do? Sorry for all of the questions with this event.

Paul

Based on what Mr. Hoffman stated, he is requesting that the tent he rented for the approved event on
June 24th be allowed to be put up on June 23rd and extend into North 11th Street. What this means is
that he is requesting that North 11th Street be closed beginning on the 23rd, all of the 24th and will be
back open after the cleanup from what | am assume at the latest June 25th.



After speaking with Attorney Nycz and City Clerk Reed, we all agreed that the best way to go about this
would be a formal request to the Common Council to amend the original approved road closure to
include June 23rd. Fortunately we meet June 19th so we can discuss Mr. Hoffman’s amended request.

With your permission, this request will be placed on the June 19th Common Council agenda under
Committee of the Whole. Thank you for your consideration on this matter.

If you have any questions, please feel free to contact me.
Thanks!

Jim Brey

Alderman-Fourth District

City of Manitowoc, Wl Common Council
Phone: 920-682-9713

Email: jbrey@manitowoc.org

This message is intended for the use of the person or organization to whom it is addressed. It may
contain information that is confidential, privileged, or otherwise protected from disclosure by law. If you
are not the intended recipient or a person responsible for delivering this message to the intended
recipient, any copying, distribution, or use of this message or the information that it contains is not
authorized and may be prohibited by law.



